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This is my Son, the Beloved

"It is wonderful for us to be here." Peter made this
enthusiastic statement in the story of the Transfiguration,
which is given to us this Sunday for our inspiration in faith.
Each of us has a right to be able to make this same
statement in our following of Christ. It is also one of the
most important responsibilities we have to each other to
make that possible. We do this by working together to build
our parish into a real community of faith and hope. It means
everyone being willing to take their full part in the life of the
parish. We do it by making our homes into places of joy and
happiness. Again, each person, no matter how young, has a
part to play in bringing this about. Married couples do it for
each other by working on the quality of their relationship of
love in terms of tenderness and affection. This takes
dedicating time for each other and using that time well.

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.
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Confirmation
Sunday 25th February 2018
We welcome Bishop Donal McKeown
to our Parish this weekend.

We remember in our prayers all our
young people who will receive the
Sacrament of Confirmation
this Sunday at 3.00pm.

Sunday 25th February - No Lenten Stations of the Cross
Monday 26th & Tuesday 27th: No Masses &
Wednesday 28th & Thursday 1st: 9.00am — j
Friday 2nd March (First Friday): 7.30pm ] )

Saturday 3rd: 10.00am; Vigil: 7.30pm
Sunday 4th: 9.00am & 11.00am Mass
Sched
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Anniversary Masses this Week
Friday 2nd March at 7.30pm for Margaret Bradley, RIP

Sunday 4th March at 11.00am: First Anniversary Mass
for Daniel (Danny) Madden, RIP

Station Mass this Week
Tuesday 27th February at 7.00pm
Anne & Martin Cassidy
39 Ballymacpeake Road.

Holy Thursday Chrism Mass - St. Eugene’s Cathedral,
Derry. Depending on interest & numbers we hope to
organise a bus to go to this beautiful Mass on Holy
Thursday, 29th March, leaving approx 8.30am.

Following the Mass we would hope to visit the Foyleside
shopping centre area for a few hours before returning home.
Please contact Paddi in the Parish office, 2582 1190 if you

are interested in attending by Monday Sth March.
Cost will depend on final numbers.



Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Sunday 4th March
at 6.00pm in
St. Oliver Plunkett
Church, Greenlough.

Everyone welcome.

Website:

www.greenlough.com

GREENLOUGH SICK VISITATION - MARCH 2018
Fr. Graham will visit the Sick & Housebound on
Wednesday 7th March at the usual times.

WORLD MEETING OF FAMILIES
NATIONAL CHURCH COLLECTION
Please support the third National Collection for WMOF
2018 which will be taken up after Communion
in our parish this weekend.

Collections: 18/2/18: Weekly: £1179.94. B/Fund: £418.05.
Lourdes Hospitalité: £64.50. Thank you very much.

March Counters - Geraldine Donnelly, Monica Maguire,
Martin Kearney & Grace Kearney.
Thanks to Brian Henry, Nuala Tohill, Raymond Scullin,
Patsy McPeake, Claire McPeake & Bernard Quinn who
counted during February.

MONEY
COUNTERS

Continuous Prayer for Marriage & Family Life

Our Parish Day of Prayer is usually on the 29th day. Pray

your hour on Wednesday 28th February or on Thursday

1st March. If you would like to take on 1 hour of prayer
each month please contact Paddi in the parish office.

Maghera Alzheimer's Society Carer Support Group

A‘ZhﬂimET,S Next meeting on Tuesday 27th February in The Lurach

; Centre Maghera, 7.00 - 8.30pm. Light refreshments

SOClety provided. To find out more please contact Mona McGlade,
Dementia Support Worker: 028 8676 5888.

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:
Vigil: 7.30pm

Morning:
9.00am & 11lam
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:
9.00am

Friday: 7.30pm

Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS
As Announced

BAPTISMS
Saturday
Afternoons

Telephone No’s
Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Mary’s
College:
028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

NEW WEEKLY ENVELOPES 2018
will be distributed in the middle of March.
Please look at the list below and let us

know if any apply to you.

1. Change of details: e.g, name, address.

Offering
2. You are not receiving envelopes Envelopes
& would like a box.

3. You wish to share a box, e.g. A Family Box

4. Standing Order - would you prefer to pay directly
from your bank into the Parish Account?

5. New to the Parish - contact us for a census form
and envelopes if you would like a box.

6. GIFT AID - If you are part of the Gift Aid scheme
but no longer pay UK tax please let us know so that
we do not make a false claim.

7. No longer wish to receive a box of envelopes.

Please contact Paddi in the Parish Office asap. Telephone:
028 2582 1190 or email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

GREENLOUGH GAC m

Lotto: 18/02/18: 1, 11, 19 & 26.
No Winner. £25: John Loughlin, online & Aine McErlean,
Mullaghnamoyagh. Jackpot next Week £3050.

Camogie Club News
Registration will be held on Tuesday
27th from 6 - 7pm in the Hall when C
underage training is on. U/6 - U/18 & non
playing members: £10. Senior Players:
£20. Forms can be downloaded from our facebook page.

Parish Newsletter: Please have all ~*
notices in by Wednesday at 1.00pm.
Thank You. Tel: 028 2582 1190.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com




